
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – July 2025 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Wow we have had some really crappy 
weather!  If it isn't super Hot!!! it is raining.  
  
We met on July 7th, 2025 at our usual 
meeting place with 12 members present!  
Much was accomplished!   
  
We would like to thank Lois for suppling the 

refreshments very good. 
  
Our next meeting will be held at our open Hunt on the 10th of August after 
the Open Hunt. 
  
As of now we have 32 entries for the open hunt.  A considerable drop from 
last years hunt.  Hopefully more will register before the cut off date of 
7-22-2025. 
  
Everything is pretty much set for this hunt.  We need all the help we can get 
at the hunt.  Please consider helping at the hunt! 
  
Finds of the Month:  Misc.---Bullet ---Terry Blaisure 
                                 Jewelry---Bracelet---Nick Bidding 
  
Membership Drawing — Ken Goss 
  
  
That's all for now!  
Happy Detecting  

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


